
Chuck Clarke, Regional Administrator  
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 10  
1200 Sixth Avenue  
Seattle, WA 98101 

Mary Riveland, Director  
Washington Department of Ecology  
PO Box 47600  
Olympia, WA 98504-7600 

John Wagoner, Manager  
Department of Energy, Richland Operations  
PO Box 550  
Richland, WA 99352 

February 2, 1996 

Dear : Messrs. Clarke and Wagoner, and Ms. Riveland: 

The Hanford Advisory Board (HAB) adopted the following advice regarding the Proposed Plans for the 
Interim Action on the 300-FF-5 Operable Units. 

The HAB finds the proposed plans for the interim action on the 300-FF-5 Operable Units acceptable and 
consistent with previous recommendations. 

Very truly yours, 

Merilyn B. Reeves, Chair  
Hanford Advisory Board 

For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
HAB Consensus Advice #42  
Subject: Proposed Plans for the Interim Action on the 300-FF-5 Operable Units (Environmental Restoration Committee)  
Adopted: February 1 -2, 1996  

 

Subject: Proposed Plans for the Interim Action on the 300-FF-5 Operable Units (HAB 
Consensus Advice #42)

cc: Thomas Grumbly, Department of Energy  
Cindy Kelly, Designated Federal Official  
Linda Lingle, Site Representative
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